
 
Chess Club 2019–2020 

 
Chess Club (Chess for Scholastic Success) is open to all GHS students.  We 
invite players who know how to play chess and those who want to learn.  We 
will meet weekly for informal play.  There will also be several Saturday 
tournaments club members may play in.  Club meetings take place on 
Thursdays in Room 1060 right after school and end at 4:45.  The first meeting 
will be on October 24, and we will continue to meet until March 19, 2020. 
 
Fee for the five-month program is $15/student. Scholarships are available 
based on ability to pay. 
 
You may enroll by completing the following form, and returning it to Ken Cross 
in Room 1060 by Friday, October 11.  
 
Questions? Contact Mr. Cross at kcross@goshenschools.com. 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Make checks payable to Chandler Elementary School                                  (GHS) 
 
Student First & Last Name (printed) ___________________________________ 
 
School _________________________________________ Grade ______ 
 
Address ________________________________________________________ 
 
City _______________________________ State _____ Zip _______________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (printed) _____________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature _________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian contact info: Phone __________________________________  
 
E-mail _________________________________________________________ 
 
Fees: 
   $15      After-school program 
 
_______ Add $10 for an optional Chess T-shirt (new design this year) 
 

               Shirt size:    YS___    YM___    YL___    AS___    AM___    AL___    1XL___    2XL___ 

 
_______ Total enclosed 


